
 
 The Suspense is 

Over: Our Fall 
Potluck is Coming 

 
Yes, that’s right!  We WILL be having a 
potluck this year.  The annual Fall 
Potluck will be on Monday, November 
14th at 6:30 pm.  True, it will be a little 
later, but absence makes the heart 
grow fonder!  On top of that 
compelling reason, we will hopefully 
have more information to share 
regarding future workshops, and we 
can excitedly chat about the fast-
approaching Scrooge production.  Our 
potluck is a great excuse to get 
together, touch base and have some 
great food, so we hope to see 
everyone there.  An Executive meeting 
will follow. 
 
Potluck:  Mon. Nov.  
1 4  at 6:30 pm 

 

Scrooge 
 
We are all eagerly anticipating the 
upcoming presentation of Scrooge, an 
adaptation of Charles Dickens’ popular 
tale, A Christmas Carol.  Doug Boulter 
not only wrote this adaptation, he is 
also the director of this ambitious five-
part dramatic play, which is done in 
minimalist style (in setting only).  This 
style was chosen as a means to put 
particular emphasis on props, costume 
and characterization.  Speaking of 
characters (and ambition!), there is 
quite a cast adding their talents to this 
play.  The rehearsals have begun with a 
very large cast of close to thirty souls!  
There are plenty of new faces about, 
and we are extremely happy to welcome 
them into our world of little theatre.  
The show will go on in early December – 
the perfect time to gear up a village 
that goes uniquely Dickens-happy during 
that month each year.  Hmmm… 
perhaps the possibility of a Dickens 
Festival in future years might be a good 
tourist draw for the village...  Okay, 
better get back on topic here!  As you 
can see, Doug, the excitement is 
mounting, the creative juices are 
flowing, and the streets are a-buzz with 
talk of Scrooge.  We’re looking forward 
to it! 
Production Dates:  
December 2 nd,        
                   3 rd and 4 th.  

Other Tidbits of 
News: 
Website: Check it out!  Scrooge info to be posted and there’s always lots on the 
website to admire and browse through.  Have a look at www.nflt.ca 
 
Tril l ium Foundation:  Lighting money has been spent (lights and lighting board 
are awesome), tools will be purchased once safe storage has been found, curtains 
are coming, and workshops are being discussed (about which much interest has 
been expressed).   We’ll have lots to chat about at this fall’s Pot Luck.  See you 
there! 


